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----- Original Message-----

From: Fera, Eugene

Sent: November-24-16 10:04 AM

To: 'Spyne Clothing'; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: Z.16.032 and 19T-16V007 Applications

Hi, Melissa thank for your comments regarding files Z.16.032 and 19T-16V007. Please note that your comments
have been forwarded to the City Clerks Department .

----- Original Message-----

From: Panaro, Doris

Sent: November-23-16 1:37 PM

To: 'Spyne Clothing'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: Fera, Eugene

Subject: RE: Z.16.032 and 19T-16V007 Applications

Melissa, Thank you for contacting the City of Vaughan. This email is in response to direct you to who will be able
to further assist you. | have forward your letter of concern to the Planner, Eugene Fera for his review. Thank you.

Doris Panaro

Administrative Clerk

905-832-8585 ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 vaughan.ca

-----Original Message-----

From: Spyne Clothing [mailto:spyne@spyneclothing.com]

Sent: November-22-16 10:48 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: Z.16.032 and 19T-16V007 Applications

Thank you for notifying us with regards to above applications.

KLEINBURG AND THE SURROUNDING AREA CANNOT MANAGE ANY MORE DEVELOPMENT WITHOUT
THE PROPER INFRASTRUCTURE.

The road system has NOT been improved at all to accommodate these new subdivisions (Kirby/Kipling).
We feel land locked by ftraffic.

Vaughan needs to improve their roads before | support any development.

STOP approving plans of Subdivision.

thank you

Regards,

Melissa

Resident of Kleinburg



